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Catholic Church announces site and theme for Pope’s visit to Portugal

www.bentoxviportugal.pt | “With you, we walk in hope” On February 9, in Fatima, at the
conclusion of another meeting of the Permanent Council of the Bishops Conference of
Portugal (CEP), the Internet page relative to the visit of His Holiness Benedict XVI to
Portugal in May 2010 was officially made public. The purpose of the site
www.bentoxviportugal.pt is to provide, in the words of the CEP’s spokesman,
“information on the program of the Pope’s visit, as well as news regarding preparations,
photos and the possibility of interaction”. The general theme for the visit was also
decided: “With you, we walk in hope”, with the subtitle “Christianity, wisdom and
mission”.
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